Department President Mary Bartlett's Message
March/April Mailing

What a wonderful Mid-Winter Conference we just completed.

With one hundred and six Auxiliary members and our Southern Division President Linda Smiley
from the great state of South Carolina with us, you know it had to be the best.

Reports from our chairman were spectacular and the Division Presidents were on target. The
VAMC representatives and deputies were full of ideas for the VA hospitals. | think everyone had
an absolutely great report.

We are gearing up for the District Meetings, please try to attend because they are also a great
place to pick up ideas and to get your questions answered. We always have a wonderful time at
any District Meeting so for fun and learning these are the meetings to attend.

Thank you to everyone that came to Mid-Winter. We had some fun, and we learned a lot from our
Chairmen.

A Poppy Hat Parade, an Educational Leadership workshop, the Military Childs Table and so much
more. We never know what will be shared and that we could do in our own Units.

Thank you to everyone that donated to the President's Table, all of you Rock!!1!

We are also getting ready to host the National Convention in Charlotte N.C. the week of August
25th thru the 30th. With National being in our home state what a wonderful chance to attend.

I am looking forward to seeing each of you at your District Meeting. If you do not know when
your District meeting is, message me and | will be glad to give you the time and place.

Thank you,

Mary



